
September 8, 2019

City of Austin-Development Services Dept/l** floor 

Attn: Elaine Ramirez

Re: Case Number: C15-2019-0047—Board of Adjustment hearing Sept 9, 2019

To whom it may concern:

Reference is hereby made to the above referenced case number and the objection filed by the 
undersigned in the case with the City of Austin -Development Services on September 4, 2019. That 
objection was based on the fact that the proposed Boat Dock impedes the ingress and egress to the 
boat dock at 3705 Taylors.

As a compromise the undersigned requested certain modifications as reflected on the attached drawing. 
This revised boat dock is acceptable to me and I would be in favor of its construction.

If you have any questions, you can reach my son James McAnelly at 713-221-1194 or my daughter 
Kathryn Schwartz at 512-663-1718. One or both of us plan to attend the hearing.

Sincerely,

Patsy Hartt McAnelly
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